
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
                       
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers,        1st May 2019 

As you are aware your son/daughter is in the school choir and will be performing at two major events this year, one 
being the Combined Public Schools Music Festival at the Bankstown Sports Club and the other being The Cantabile 
Music Festival at the Sydney Opera House. At both events our choir will perform as part of a larger choir involving 
other schools. Further information will follow regarding the Bankstown performance. 

The Opera House performance is on Monday 12th August from, 7pm to 10pm. The students will also be involved in 
a full day rehearsal on Tuesday 2 July - and will attend this rehearsal at the Salvation Army Sydney Congress Hall 
with choir teachers Miss M and Mrs Byrne. 

Attached are some very important notes from the coordinators of the Cantabile Festival. Please read and sign all 
notes and return to Miss M or Mrs Byrne. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to send in a note to the 
choir teachers. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss M and Mrs Byrne        Paul Robinson 
Choir Coordinators        Rel. Principal      
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